
Mass Schedule � Not to exceed 170 people per Mass. �

Saturday  4:00pm �

Sunday     8:00am and 10:30am�

Monday    8:00am Communion Service �

Tuesday � Saturday 8:00am�

�

Confessions�

Tuesday� Saturday 7:30am �8:00am �

Saturday 8:30am �10:00am  and 3:00pm�3:45pm   �

�

Parish Center and Chapel Summer Hours�

Monday � Thursday � 8:00am � 4:30pm�

Friday� � � Closed �

�

B !!"#$% D"'(!$%"  �

Friday 12:00 noon, 1 week prior �

bulletin@holynamewausau.com�

�

Sacrament of Baptism �

Contact Father Martin for preparation classes. These are�

required for parents and recommended for Godparents. �

Sacrament of Marriage�

Contact Father Martin 6 months in advance.�

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults�

Contact Father Martin for information�

Anointing of the Sick:�

If you would like the Anointing of the Sick before entering the 

hospital for a scheduled surgery, or if you’re at home or           

nursing facility, please contact Judy.  If you would like                    

Father Martin to visit you during your hospital stay, make sure 

to leave our church name upon registration. � �

We Welcome New Parishioners!�

Phone: 715�842�4543 �

Fax:     715�849�5593�

Web site: www.holynamewausau.com�

 �

Pastor,                       � �

� Father Samuel Martin Ext. 2�

� frmartin@holynamewausau.com  �

�

Deacon, �

� Michael Maher  715�842�4543�

                                           �

Office Administrator, �

� Judy Borchardt  Ext. 3                    

� judy@holynamewausau.com �

�

DRE /Youth Ministry,�

� Noel Furger  Ext. 4                            

� noel@holynamewausau.com                                                           �

�

Parish Accountant, �

� Jean Frankel  Ext. 5 

� jean@holynamewausau.com�

�

Maintenance and Grounds,                         

� Jim Dreikosen  Ext. 6�

Welcome to        

Holy Name of  Jesus Parish  

  1104 South 9th Ave, Wausau, Wisconsin�

�

Mass Intentions�

�

July 20th � July 26th �

�

20� Monday       � 8:00 am�      Communion Service  �

21� Tuesday�  8:00 am� † � Gary Kurtzweil�

22� Wednesday�  8:00 am    †� Donna Mae Mancl �

23� Thursday�  8:00 am    †� Walter Sr. and Mary Legenza�

24� Friday�  8:00 am    †   Grace Olejniczak �

25� Saturday�  8:00 am� †� Chester Legenza�

�

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time �

  �

25� Saturday� 4:00 pm     †� Joseph and Marian Nowak �

26� Sunday� 8:00 am     †   James Borowicz  �

�                   � � � †   Living and deceased members of �

� � � � �      Holy Name of Jesus Parish    �

� �                   10:30 am� � †   Grace Olejniczak �

� � � � �

 �

� � �

� � �      July 20th� July 26th�

The Church Blessed Sacrament Candle�

Dedicated to:  � Sandy Hass �

Dedicated from:� Mom and Dad �

�

The Chapel Blessed Sacrament Candle�

Dedicated to:� Tammy Newman Blessings  �

Dedicated from: � Mom and Todd  �

July 19, 2020   Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

 

Congratulations 

to the 2020 Newly Confirmed 

 

Fr. Martin celebrated Confirmation with our 

Confirmandi Sunday, July 19th during the 

10:30 Mass. 

 

Let us pray for these young people, that 

they may have the strength to be true 

witnesses of what Jesus has asked of each 

of them, in their actions and deeds.  And 

continue to see the graces given during 

Confirmation at work throughout their life. 

 

Taylor Rose Crass 

Anastasiya Mary Goetz 

Stella Joan Harder 

Daemon Sebastian Kitzrow 



From the Pastor’s Desk�

�

Praised be Jesus Christ!  I wrote the following as a sample homily for the priests of our Diocese for Safe Haven Sunday (which we                    

celebrated on February 23

rd

).  Even if it didn’t benefit any priest, it forced me to address a difficult topic and I thought you might enjoy 

reading it.  Here it is:�

�

One of my favorite pictures from my childhood shows my older brother and me in the kitchen, playing with the pots and pans.  The thing 

that stands out most is that my hands were heavily bandaged.  The story behind it was that Mom had left Dad in charge of us while she 

went to buy groceries.  Dad must have been distracted and failed to notice that I was practicing my fledgling walking skills by holding 

the cabinets as I crossed the kitchen.  I got to the oven and the window in its door was at the perfect height for me to use to prop myself 

up from falling to the floor.  I found out the hard way that those oven windows were very hot in those days (Mom must have been baking 

something), and when my Dad came over to see what all the fuss was about, my little hands were covered with blisters.  I think that was 

the last time Mom ever left us alone with Dad!�

�

This weekend we consider the indispensable role of parents in keeping our children safe.  And Safe Haven Sunday is a great title for a 

concern that we all share, namely that our children are kept out of harm’s way.  We live in a dangerous world and more than anyone else, 

it’s our parents who help us the most in terms of learning how to avoid things that would hurt us.  It’s pretty clear that in many areas we 

are safer today than we were just a generation ago:  one easy example is seat belts and car seats.  Heck, we could get our whole little 

league baseball team in the back of my Dad’s Mitsubishi truck as we traveled to games � you’d never get away with that today!�

�

What stands out in the readings this weekend is that Jesus has a very different way of approaching the sadness of our world.  We have a 

tendency to want to destroy it and revenge has always been an appealing way to settle old scores.  But that is not the way of Our Lord � 

He promises that there will be evil in this world and that people will maltreat us.  He says such things are bound to happen.  Rather than 

encourage us to spend our time eradicating the world of evil influences, Jesus asks us to forgive it in whatever form it comes.  He is clear 

about sin and its impact on the world � He is especially forceful when He condemns sin that damages children.  But Jesus is wise in 

ways the world could not contain and the following anecdote is consistent with His way of teaching:�

�

One of the best books I read in 2019 was The Hiding Place by Corrie ten Boom.  While mostly the heroic story of a Dutch family’s will-

ingness to risk everything to help Jews during World War II, sometimes it was a powerful tale of the wisdom that we receive from our 

parents.  For example, here is one of the best passages in the book: “Seated next to Father in the train compartment, I suddenly asked, 

‘Father, what is sex?’  He turned to look at me, as he always did when answering a question, but to my surprise he said nothing.  At last 

he stood up, lifted his traveling case from the rack over our heads, and set it on the floor.  ‘Will you carry it off the train, Corrie?’ he 

said.  I stood up and tugged at it.  It was crammed with the watches and spare parts he had purchased that morning.  ‘It’s too heavy,’ I 

said.  ‘Yes,’ he said.  ‘And I would be a pretty poor father who would ask his little girl to carry such a load.  It’s the same way, Corrie, 

with knowledge.  Some knowledge is too heavy for children.  When you are older and stronger you can bear it.  For now you must trust 

me to carry it for you.’  And I was satisfied.  More than satisfied � wonderfully at peace.  There were answers to this and all my hard 

questions � for now I was content to leave them in my father’s keeping,” (page 42).�

�

Safe Haven Sunday is a beautiful reminder of the truth of God’s beauty and how it is indelibly imprinted on each human soul.  Because 

our bodies are temples of the Holy Spirit, we are taught to treat them always with love and respect.  Original sin certainly wounded us 

and causes us to covet the flesh of others, even when we know this is not good for us.  The Church, as our spiritual Mother, has long 

filled the role of a canary in a mine, warning us of toxic gases that, while hidden to others, could seriously hurt us.  Or if you like, the 

Church is that radon detector in our homes that keeps us safe simply by being vigilant and alerting us to poison that could otherwise 

prove fatal.  Sexual sin works like poisonous gas, especially because there are so many points of entry for temptation these days.  As a 

mother, the Church helps parents to show their children true love, which means protecting them from things that are simply too heavy to 

carry.  And while the temptations today may be more widespread than ever, the basic struggles remain the same.  Saint John of the Cross 

summed it up nearly 500 years ago when he wrote, “What the eye doesn’t see, the heart doesn’t want.” �

 �

Safe Haven Sunday helps us to protect the innocence and wonder that are so naturally found in the hearts of our children.  Jesus taught 

that the pure of heart can see God.  Given that the definition of heaven is the beatific vision, i.e. seeing God, well, that’s something we 

definitely want for our children.  Please God, let’s work together to keep our children safe from sin, so that they will not only see God, 

but always know His love and mercy!�

�

Your friend in Christ,�

Father Martin�

�

Masks at Mass:� Starting on Sunday, July 19

th

, masks will be obligatory at the 8:00 a.m. Mass.� Please plan ahead 

and wear your own mask (we do have masks that we can distribute, but you’re saving us a small expense if you bring 

your own).� Masks will still be “strongly encouraged” but not obligatory at the 4:00 p.m. Saturday and 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday Masses.� Thank you for your patience and understanding!�

Prayer for Vocations                                                                                                                                                                         

Heavenly Father, Bless your Church with an abundance of holy and zealous priests, deacons, brothers, and sisters. Give 

those you have called to the married state and those you have chosen to live as single persons in the world, the special 

graces that their lives require. Form us all in the likeness of Your Son, so that in Him, with Him, and through Him, we 

may love you more deeply and serve you more faithfully, always and everywhere. With Mary we ask this through Christ 

our Lord. Amen. �

2�
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Readings for the week of July 19, 2020�

Sunday�19� Wis 12:13, 16�19/Ps 86:5�6, 9�10, 15�16 [5a]/

� � Rom 8:26�27/Mt 13:24�43 or 13:24�30�

Monday�20� Mi 6:1�4, 6�8/Ps 50:5�6, 8�9, 16bc�17, 21 and 

� � 23 [23b]/Mt 12:38�42�

Tuesday�21� Mi 7:14�15, 18�20/Ps 85:2�4, 5�6, 7�8 [8a]/Mt 

� � 12:46�50�

Wednesday�22� Sg 3:1�4b or 2 Cor 5:14�17/Ps 63:2, 3�4, 5�6, 

� � 8�9 [2]/Jn 20:1�2, 11�18�

Thursday�23� Jer 2:1�3, 7�8, 12�13/Ps 36:6�7ab, 8�9, 10�11 

� � [10a]/Mt 13:10�17�

Friday�24� Jer 3:14�17/Jer 31:10, 11�12abcd, 13 [cf. 10d]/

� � Mt 13:18�23�

Saturday�25� 2 Cor 4:7�15/Ps 126:1bc�2ab, 2cd�3, 4�5, 6 [5]/

� � Mt 20:20�28�

Sunday�26� 1 Kgs 3:5, 7�12/Ps 119:57, 72, 76�77, 127�128, 

� � 129�130 [97a]/Rom 8:28�30/Mt 13:44�52 �

Please Support our Advertiser of the week�

�

Hougum Law Firm LLC�

305 S. 18th Ave. Wausau. Suite 200                                         

715�843�5001�

SCRIP NEWS�

Scrip Hours.: Mondays�and Thursdays 9:00 � 4:00 �

Scrip Office phone number: 715�849�7713�

Scrip Office is located at�

Newman Catholic Schools Central Office�

619 Stark Street. Wausau, WI 54403�

scrip@newmancatholicschools.com Click on Scrip at bottom�

�

Volunteers needed Monday and Thursday mornings. �

Call for details 715�842�4805 Ext 1.�� �

16th Sunday in Ordinary Time�

Grace and sin, belief and unbelief, good and evil all exist together. While we wrestle with these two dimensions of reality inwardly, they 

are also witnessed in the actions and words of others. Many, all too often, beat themselves up because of their sin. We are also all too 

quick to pass judgment on others whom we perceive to be in error and walking down a wrong path. God does not make rash judgments, 

nor should we. Patience is the order of the day as is an understanding that God is ultimately the caller of the shots.�

Our faith tells us that while God allows the wheat and the weeds to coexist, the wheat will always triumph. As long as we can cultivate 

even a little faith and a small measure of desire for God, He can produce abundant blessings and good things. Even when the weeds seem 

to have triumphed, there still may be a small measure of faith remaining that can be cultivated and grown. It doesn’t take much! Unless a 

person totally allows the weeds to reign, there is always to be found at least a small measure of faith, good, light, and love. With even this 

small portion, God can produce abundant growth.�

Admittedly, it is easy to give into the weeds, and they grow very quickly. Any gardener knows this to be true. Sometimes, the weeds even 

seem more attractive and vibrant. Dealing with weeds can quickly become a losing battle, and they can look healthier and grow faster 

than the very plants we are trying to protect. It’s easy to give into them and let them win. While God will deal with all things in due time, 

we are responsible for keeping things in check in the short term. It is our task to keep our eyes fixed on God’s presence and mercy. We 

are asked to avoid judgment. And, it is not our responsibility to deal with the weeds in someone else’s garden, only our own. One garden 

is enough responsibility for anyone.�

�

Weeds have power. We have to realize this. While they can appear attractive and healthy, they can quickly choke us off from God’s pres-

ence. Our task is one of maintenance and cultivating a desire for God. Even the smallest kernel of faith can grow into something wonder-

ful. In God’s time, the eternal harvest will come, and we will no longer have to worry about the weeds.�

Consider dedicating the Blessed Sacrament Candle                        

in Church or in the Parish Center Chapel�

This candle burns Sunday through Saturday, and we 

ask for a $5 donation. The dedication and donor will 

be in each week’s bulletin. If interested contact the 

Parish Center at 715�842�4543.�

St. Anthony Spirituality Center�

Marathon, WI.�

GOOD NEWS FROM THE CENTER!!�

We are pleased to announce that we are 

ready to welcome individuals who would like 

to stay at St. Anthony's for a private                   

retreat.� For more information about                                

available dates, rates and other information, 

please contact us by e�mail at                                

shubbard@sarcenter.com or by phone at 715�443�2236.�

�

We hope to have more information about our re�opening plans in 

next few weeks. �

Retrouvaille Marriage Help Weekend: August 7�9, 2020 ”�

�

�

�

�

Our Retrouvaille experience helped us so much to better deal with 

the problems we were facing.” Retrouvaille is a program for               

married couples that feel disillusionment, coldness or conflict in 

their marriage. Most don’t know how to change the situation or 

even communicate with their spouse about it. �

Visit www.HelpOurMarriage.org for this couple’s story 

and online inquiries. For information or to register for 

the next program in Central Wisconsin, see website or 

Call (Confidential) 1�877�922�HOPE(4673).�
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July 20th � July 26th�

Mon�20� �

Tue�21� �

Wed�22� �

Thurs�23� �

Fri�24� NCHS Baccalaureate and Graduation 6:00pm C�

Sat�25� Mass at 4:00 � Masks strongly encouraged �

� but not obligatory � �

Sun�26� Mass at 8:00am � Masks Required. �

� Mass at 10:30am � Masks strongly encouraged �

� but not obligatory �

HOLY NAME PARISH STEWARDSHIP�

�

Weekly Collection Report for July 12, 2020�

Adult Envelopes………………………………………$ 5,160.34�

ACH Weekly Deposit ………………………………...$    932.00�

Student………………………………………………...$              �

Offertory……………………………………………... $ 1,448.39�

Maintenance…………………………………………...$   162.00�

Weekly Collection                                                        $ 7,702.73�

We have openings for Mass dedications.�

 If you would like a Mass said,                                                           

please stop by the Parish Center or call 715�842�4543. 

There is a suggested $10 stipend per Mass.�

Bishop Callahan’s prayer requests�

Leave a prayer intention for Bishop Callahan at 608�352�9565                                                                

or visit www.diolc.org/pray to fill out an online request.�

Gone over the Summer? �

Consider Direct Deposit. �

We invite you to consider making your weekly contribution 

by electronic transfer. Your contribution would be transferred 

monthly for the amount you designate. You will continue to 

receive envelopes to put in the collection basket if you wish, 

put  EFT for the amount. You can find the ACH form on our 

website, or call the Parish Center at 715�842�4543.�

St. Joseph’s Powerful Intercession In this diocesan 

Year of St. Joseph, it is inspiring to note that St. 

Teresa of Avila was miraculously healed through 

his intercession, and she had this to say: “To other 

saints, the Lord seems to have given grace to help 

us in some of our necessities. But my experience is 

that St. Joseph helps us in them all … I only re-

quest, for the love of God, whoever will not believe me will test 

the truth of what I say, for he will see by experience how great a 

blessing it is to recommend oneself to this glorious patriarch and 

to be devoted to him.” diolc.org/year�of�st�joseph �

We will be welcoming back Father Dan Thelen                              

(former Associate Pastor) and Valentyna Pavysukova                            

the Founder of Chalice of Mercy. They will join us August 1st 

and 2nd as we participate in our Annual Mission �

�

�

�

�

�

Chalice of Mercy is a Catholic mission to Ukraine, a country 

marked by much suffering, including a long and painful chapter 

of atheistic oppression under Communism, and lately, since 2013 

the consequences of the war. Through our mission, we seek to 

awaken hope and love, to reflect God’s Light in a land that has 

known too much darkness. Our initiatives are carried out in close 

collaboration with the Catholic Kharkivsko�Zaporizhzhska                

Diocese.��

�

God is Our Father and He has a very special, personal and deep 

love for each one of us. Our hope is that through our prayer and 

action, we might reveal the treasured dignity that each one of us 

has before Him. We serve and protect all human rights and life 

from the moment of conception until natural death. We organize 

medical assistance to the most impoverished hospitals, hospices 

and orphanages in Ukraine. We reach out with support, help and 

relief to children with special needs. We help single mothers and 

families that find themselves in the most difficult situations. But 

most of all, our hope is that through His works, Our Father might 

be known, loved and honored throughout the world.�

I Wedding Banns 

Jennifer Olson �

and�

Ken Boho�

 

 

                                                                                

Congratulations and God’s Blessings 

 

Richard and Mary Lou Behrens 

They celebrated their 66th Wedding Anniversary on  

Friday, June 19th.   

Summerfun Country Store Sale .�

We had perfect weather for our yard sale on Friday 

and Saturday. How wonderful it was to have all the 

help to make our first yard sale a huge success.                

A big thank you to all the workers who helped 

raise over $2,000 to help our parish. Once again 

our parish family shows their love and devotion  

for the good of Holy Name of Jesus. �

�

Chalk Fest�

I hope everyone got to see the beautiful art work in 

our parking lot. Check it out online at                             

holynameofjesuswausau.com. The artists did an 

impressive job. Thank you to all who participated 

in this fun event. �

�

Kathy Oelke ~ Country Store Chairperson �

�

We welcome the newly 

Baptized into our faith community 

 

Annaleaha Kitzrow  

and  

Exavier Kitzrow  

 

Children  of  

Theo Coleman and Amanda 
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NEWMAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL NEWS 

Need registration information? �

Call and come visit your Newman Catholic Schools:�

�

Licensed Child Care �

St. Michael:  615 Stark Street, Wausau, 715�848�0206�

St. Therese:  112 W. Kort Street, Rothschild, 715�355�5254�

Preschool, 4 Pre K�

St. Mark: 602 Military Road, Rothschild, 715�359�9662�

St. Michael:  615 Stark Street, Wausau, 715�848�0206�

Kindergarten � Grade 5�

St. Mark: 602 Military Road, Rothschild, 715�359�9662�

St. Anne: 604 N. 6

th

 Avenue, Wausau, 715�845�5754�

Grades 6 � 12�

Newman Catholic MS/HS: 1130 W. Bridge Street, Wausau,     

715�845�8274�

Central Office � 715�845�5735 

www.newmancatholicschools.com� �

�

Dear Religious Education Families,�

�

As we look at the upcoming school year, we still face several 

unknowns, such as what the school districts will do, changes 

in COVID�19 numbers or guidelines that may be put into place 

by our local or state governments.  With all that in mind, we 

have been working hard to anticipate different scenarios and 

prepare a Plan A, B, and C for the children in our program.�

�

At this point in the planning, we would like to know how our  

Religious Education families feel.  Are you hoping to return to 

the classroom Religious Education model?  Or do you have 

any concerns or apprehensions with that prospect?�

�

In an effort to gather that information, a Google survey has 

been sent to all families electronically.  Please check your 

emails or possibly your spam folder.  If you do not receive the 

email, please contact us immediately so we can make sure 

we get the survey to you as we hope to hear from all of our 

families.�

�

Please know that the health and safety of your children is our 

prime concern.  Taking our families feelings into consideration 

may lead us to setting up a blended faith formation structure, 

but we need to hear from all of you to know your needs.�

�

A deadline for responses has been set for August 1st.  If you 

have any questions, or wish to discuss your concerns 

personally, please do not hesitate to contact Fr. Martin or 

myself at 715�842�4543.�

�

We pray you enjoy these warm summer months, taking time 

to relax with your family and friends. �

�

In Jesus through Mary,�

Noel Furger�

5�

Rite	of	Christian	Initiation	of	Adults	�

begins	August	24,	2020�

�

Are you considering becoming Catholic?  Are 

you curious and want to know more about 

the Catholic Church?  If you answered yes ,  

then joining the Rite of Christian Initiation of 

Adults (RCIA) process may be right for you.   �

�

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is a journey of faith for 

those who are searching and inquiring about what the 

Catholic Church teaches and believes.  RCIA is not a class or a 

program, it is a process of conversion.  The RCIA process will 

prepare you to begin your journey of faith which will 

hopefully lead to a lifelong commitment as a Catholic.�

�

The $irst session for RCIA will be Monday, August 24, 2020 at 

6:00 pm in the Parish Center.   Sessions are held from August 

through April.   �

�

To get more detailed information about the RCIA process or  

to discuss how it may relate to you speci$ically please call Fr. 

Martin or Noel Furger at 715�842�4543 anytime. �

2020�2021	Religious	Ed�

STILL	NEEDED�

Catechists,	Aides,	&	Substitutes	are	Needed�

�

Getting ready for the upcoming Religious 

Education year we $ind there are a few 

openings we still need to $ill.  More may open 

up over the summer, but $illing these roles 

early helps both the volunteer and the program.  �

�

1.� Catechist for 6th, 7th and 9th grades.�

2.� Classroom Aide for Kindergarten�10th grade.� �

3.� Substitute Catechist for all grades. As a substitute you can 

specify if you prefer to teach in a speci$ic grade or level.�

�

If you would like to make a difference in the faith 

development of a young person, this may be right for you.  

Training will be provided before and throughout the school 

year.   Sign up now so you will have time to look through the 

materials and get your teaching plans set before September.�

�

If you are interested, or have questions, please call Noel at 

715.842.4543 as soon as possible to allow time to prepare for 

classes in September.�

2020	1st	Communicant�

�

Congratulations	to	�

Exavier	Kitzrow	�

who	received	�

the	Holy	Eucharist	for	the	

�irst	time	during	10:30	

Mass	this	Sunday.�
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Asset Protection,  
Trusts, Wills, Probate and 
Nursing Home/Medicaid

305 S. 18th Ave., Ste. 200  
Wausau, WI 54401

715.843.5001
www.hougumlaw.com

Seeding Contractor/Hydroseeding - Landscaping
Erosion Control Installation - Excavating

Commercial Snow Removal & Lawn Maintenance

Randy Worden - Owner
R7505 Hines Road • Ringle, WI 54471

Cell 715-574-3721
Wordenent1@Gmail.com

Entrusted  
with family 
memories  

since 1874.

John DeLaporte 
Parish Member

302 Spruce Street 
Wausau 

842-3993
www.helke.com

1800 GRAND AVE • WAUSAU 

715/845-4911 

SUNPRINTING.COM

Wally Legenza 
Parish Member

Legenza & 
Associates, Inc.

301 East Kent Street, Suite 1 
Wausau, Wisconsin 54403  

wally@legenza.net 
Phone (715) 842-0009 • Fax (715) 842-0092

Athens • Edgar • Marathon • Wausau East • Wausau West
(715) 845-6900

SHORT-TERM REHAB 
AND LONG-TERM CARE
1821 N. Fourth Avenue 

Wausau, WI

715-675-9451 
www.blcwausau.org

Floral Magic Creations and 
The Photographers

Working together to save You time.
Joan Baptist and Ann Gust

840 S. 3rd Ave., Wausau, WI 54401

floralmagic1@frontier.com 
www.floralmagicwausau.net

715-842-4770

Designers and Suppliers of  Fine Homes

Business Phones 

715.848.3263 • 715.845.4258 

Fax 715.842.3623

3704 W. Stewart Avenue 
Wausau, WI 54401-3997

MODERN BUILDERS 
       & SUPPLIERS, INC.

Catering for Funerals,
Weddings, Anniversaries,

and Corporate Events

Menzner  
Lumber & Supply

 
Please apply at 

105 Main St., Marathon, WI

715-443-2354

Accepting Employment 
Applications!

Great Rates You Can Bank On®

Wausau & Weston

715-842-5693

Over 30 Years Quality Service

Snap-on Tools
Joe Kuehn 

715-571-3661
Snap-on Tools Snappy Joe Kuehn

Our prices will floor you!

5400 Stewart Ave. 
Wausau, WI 54401

(715) 842-5277

www.carpetcitywi.com

Your Trusted IT Partner Since 2004 

715.302.0152 | pcportal.us

Fresh Authentic Mexican Cuisine 

(715) 298-3277
Best Mexican Food in Town!

CENTRAL WISCONSIN 
LANDSCAPING

Quality Work at Affordable Prices 
Snow Removal

Call Dan Lang 
715-591-9687715-591-9687• • 715-305-1824715-305-1824  

cwl@tds.netcwl@tds.net

715-675-7070 
5303 N. 32nd Ave., Wausau 
www.richards-restaurant.com

Voted 
Best 

Sunday 
Brunch 

10:30am-1:30pm

Family. Friends. 
Community

1801073                                        State Farm, Bloomington, IL

Family. Friends.
Community.

John Neumueller Ins Agency Inc
John Neumueller, Agent
1427 Merrill Avenue
Wausau, WI  54401
Bus: 715-675-3324

We’re all in this together.
State Farm® has a long tradition of being there. 
That’s one reason why I’m proud to support 
Holy Name of Jesus.
Here to help life go right.® 


